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Question Time 

 

I submitted this question in October 2018, and my question was not accepted at the time because 

it was deemed to be “too early” to ask it.  Since the situation has not improved and if anything 

has gotten worse, I would like to resubmit it. When the new website was launched in 2018 and a 

number of people complained about the difficulties using it (mostly the inability to find useful 

information easily or at all), we were told that  the reason we (i.e. people who work at PFW) are 

experiencing difficulties using the new website and are having a hard time finding the 

information we need, is because the website is not aimed at us, but rather at prospective students. 

The situation has not improved. Is it possible to have another version of the website or portal that 

is aimed at people who are already at PFW, to make it easier for them to do their jobs? 
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